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Lent Term 

Weekly Newsletter - Week ending 31st January 2020 
 

St Gregory’s Catholic Primary School 
Grange Road, Northampton NN3 2AX  T: 01604 403511/409582 

School Website: stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

 

Dear Parents, 

This week I have had the privilege of spending time in RE 

lessons across the school. The children have produced some 

fantastic pieces of work and it is wonderful to see our 

children living out our Mission Statement in everything they 

say and do. The lessons varied from role playing ‘The 

Presentation Story’ in Foundation Stage, through to reading 

and interpreting scripture in Key Stage Two.  

I have also been delighted to hand out lots of Headteacher 

Awards this week for children who have gone above and 

beyond and who have shown an outstanding attitude to 

their learning. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Mrs K Yuen 

Executive Headteacher  

 

Eucharist Mass 

As part of our RE Topic on the Eucharist later this term, we would like 

to invite you to celebrate Mass with your child and their class in 

school. We sent letters regarding this and we have added a 

reminder of the dates on the ‘Upcoming Events’. We look forward to 

seeing you there.  

Sporting Events 

Mr Williams and Anthony, our wonderful Pacesetters sports coach, 

are so pleased with our latest tournament results. A big well done to 

Years 1 and 2 who gained first place in their hockey tournament, 

and to year 5 and 6 who won first place in the bench ball 

tournament. We are so proud of how the children demonstrated 

great team work, perseverance and resilience.  

Year 4 ‘Music  

Year 4, once again, have been exploring sound in their Science 

lessons. This week, they used a variety of musical instruments to 

 

Upcoming Events 

3rd February  

Mass for the Eucharist Topic for 

Year 2 and Year 3 parents. 

(2pm) 

5th February 

Mass for the Eucharist Topic for 

Year 4 and Year 5 parents. 

(2pm) 

7th February  

Mass for the Eucharist Topic for 

FS and Year 1 Parents. (2pm) 

13th February  

Year 3 visit to Flag Fen.  

14th February  

School breaks up for Half Term. 

24th February  

Mass for the Eucharist Topic for 

Year 6 Parents (2pm) 

17th and 18th March  

Parents’ Evenings - 3.30pm-

6pm.  

19th March  

Ash assembly to parents at 

9:10am  

 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
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investigate pitch and volume. They discussed different methods to make high or low pitched sounds 

using the instruments provided. They concluded that elements such as size, length and tightness of 

the object that vibrating all had a part to play.  

 

   

News from the PTFA 

The PTFA are running a school disco on Thursday 13th February. If your child would like to attend, the 

PTFA are selling tickets every day after school.  

Remember we are always looking for new PTFA members please see Kim the Chair of the PTFA for 

more information. All money raised by the PTFA goes back in to our school community. 

 

 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=Our+PTFA&pid=40

